
CPNI Workshop Report

A 2 day workshop was held in Roseboro in April 2017 to assess the physical assets and
economic conditions of the town. The workshop was held with the CPNI (Construction
Professionals Network Institute, Inc.) and NCGrowth. Both groups want to help communities
create sustainable and equitable opportunities for their citizens. This is the Final CPNI Report.
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